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From	AAO	Fact	Sheet	Fall	2021	

• Conducted	member	research	on	CE	needs.	Based	on	survey	input	several	upcoming	fall	
and	winter	webinars	featuring	requested	content	from	members,	including	speakers	
Jackie	Dorst	and	Andrea	Cook	and	new	practice	management	sessions	are	being	
offered.		

•	Continue	to	review	practice	forms	and	work	with	AAO	Legal	on	edits	and	
implementation.	Have	just	completed	a	review	and	provided	new	content	for	the	
Informed	Consent	form	with	new	IPR	verbiage.	

•	Worked	with	AAO	staff	on	edits	for	Practice	Transition	Portal	to	improve	content	for	
members	and	ease	of	maneuvering	through	site	content.	

•	Partnering	with	AAO	Education	Department	and	members	of	CONYM	for	the	
development	of	an	Orthodontic	Design	and	Business	Planning	webinar	series	(replaces	
the	existing	Office	Design	Manual).	
	
COOP’s	next	in	person	meeting	is	scheduled	for	October	2021	in	St.	Louis,	however	sub-
committees	of	COOP	will	still	be	holding	conference	calls	on	specific	topics	currently	
being	reviewed.	If	you	have	any	questions	please	don’t	hesitate	to	reach	out	to	me.	
	
Ryan	VanLaecken		
Watertown,	South	Dakota	


